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July 14, 1995
TPJ Ltr. #95-0083 . -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
. Attn: Document Control Desk '
Washmgton D.C. 20555

| Sub]ect: ' Dresden Nuclear Power Statron Units 2 and 3 :
S . Third Ten-Year Interval Inservice Testing (IST) Plan
‘NRC Docket Nos 50 237 and 50-249 :
- References: - (a) P. Piet letter to T Murley, dated June 30, 1993, Transmrttal of
o S B Revrswn 1 o the Dresden IST Plan. A

(b)- P. Piet letter to T. Murley, dated September 10, 1993, Transmittal of -
Rewsron 2 to the Dresden IST Plan.

() R Barrett letter to T. Kovach, dated September 11, 1992, NRC staff
" Safety Evaluation of Revision 0 to the Dresden IST Plan.

- (d) I Dyer letter to T. Kovach, dated December 17, 1992, NRC staff
Safety Evaluation of Revision 0 to the Dresden IST Plan.

In Reference (a), ComEd submitted Revision 1 to the subject Dresden IST Plan, ComEd
submitted Revision 2 to the subject Dresden IST Plan in Reference (b). References (a) and
(b) also provided supplementary information requested by the NRC staff within References (c)
and (d) ‘

The purpose of thrs letter is to notify the NRC staff of ComEd's intentions regarding Revision -
1 and 2 to the Dresden Station IST Plan. Dresden Station has recently performed a self
assessment of the IST Program. As a result of this assessment, Dresden has decided to

update the IST Program by submitting revision 3 to the IST Plan. Revision 3 to the IST Plan
includes updating the pump testing to meet the requirements of ASME/ANSI OM (Part 6) in
its entirety and updating the Relief Requests contained in References (a) and (b) to the current
IST Program and NUREG-1482, "Guidelines for Inservice Testing at Nuclear Power Plants"- -
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It is Dresden Station's intention to supersede, in their entirety, the Reference (a) and (b)
submittals regarding the Dresden IST Plan. Our current plans are to provide to the NRC
staff, for review and approval, Revision 3 to the Dresden IST Plan, prior to August 31, 1995.
In order to expedite Dresden's planning and implementation of Revision 3 of the IST Plan,
ComkEd requests NRC staff review and approval of Revision 3 of the IST Plan, in its entirety,
within 90 days of receipt by the NRC staff. However, there may be individual items within

Revision 3 of the IST Plan that may require earlier review. These issues will be identified at
the time of our submittal. : .

If there are any questions concerning this letter please refer them to Peter Holland, Dresden
Station Regulatory Assurance Supervisor, at (815) 942-2920, extension 2714,

Sincerely,

//.?C' :)%"’"

Thomas P. Joyce
Site Vice President
Dresden Station

- TPJkls

cc: H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator - RIII
J. F. Stang, Project Manager - NRR ‘
M. N. Leach, Senior Resident Inspector - Dresden
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS





